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Dear Parents,

The children were excited to come back from the weekend to find a life-size Gingerbread House in our classroom. Throughout the week we have been reading lots of Gingerbread stories. We have been using these stories to learn about the parts of a story (story elements).  At choice time the children have been busy making candies, which will soon be for sale in our “Gingerbread House Sweet Shop” when it opens for business. We will continue our gingerbread fun by reading more Gingerbread Stories next week. Watch our house come alive as we make Starlight Mints, Hershey Kisses and lollipops to decorate it!   
One of our jobs this holiday month will be making a Christmas Counting Book.  Focusing on numbers 1-10, we will practice our number songs and will print each number using “Fundations” lined paper.  The children then illustrate each page. 
We are in the process of assessing each child individually. Portfolios will go home in early January for you to review.  A sign-up for parent /teacher conferences will then be posted on the parent board. This conference time is an opportunity for you to come in and discuss your child’s Kindergarten progress. If you are unable to meet during the posted dates please let us know and we will do our best to coordinate a time that works for you.  We are looking forward to sitting down and sharing your child’s growth with you. (
We will be having a Holiday Party on Friday, December 21, 2018. The children will be making and decorating gingerbread houses during the party. We will be posting a “sign-up” asking for help in providing the candies we need for decorating the houses. We will need the candies to be brought in by Wednesday, December 19, 2018. Also posted will be a snack sign-up for our Holiday Party. We thank you in advance for your help with the sign-ups.
To make our Christmas Party extra special, we will be treating the children to pizza for our lunch.  So there is no need to pack your child a lunch on Friday, December 21st! (
We look forward to our holiday time together as a class. It is always a fun and joyous time for all.
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Carol & Sara
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